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The President                                                                                                          
 

Mr. Nicholas Mwendwa KITHUKU 
President of Football Kenya Federation 
Nairobi- KENYA 
 

                       Cairo, the 18th of October 2020 
 
 
Mr. President, dear friend Nick, 
 
          I was not surprised when I learned about your brilliant election at the head of the 
Football Kenyan Federation, thus confirming the high performance and the high 
efficiency of your work since 2016, the year of your first taking office, and I hasten to 
present you my most warm and sincere congratulations. 
 
On behalf of the Executive Committee of CAF and personally, I wish you every success in 
your endeavors. 
 
 This second term, which you obtained by an impressive majority, is the demonstration 
that your entire term has been appreciated and strongly supported. 
 
 Considered as one of our youngest National Association President, you represent a role 
model and an example of pride to follow for African sports youth, and I remain convinced 
that you will continue all of your actions with the same vigor and the same 
determination. 
 
 I encourage you on this path to success which reflects the prestigious ambition of the 
Kenyan nation which has made the sport a national priority. 
  
Kindly accept, Mr. President, dear friend Nick once again my warm congratulations and 
friendly greetings. 
  
Very respectfully, 
 

 
Ahmad AHMAD 
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